
  

Tena koutou! Malo e Lelei! Fakalofa Lahi Atu! Talofa lava! Kia orana! Bula Vinaka! 
Namaste! Kumusta! Rojbas! Hola! Salam Alaikum! Hai! Xin chào! Ayubowan! 

Term 2 – 4th July 2024 – Newsletter 10 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. A warm welcome to our new students and families, we hope you 

enjoy your time at our school.  

MATARIKI  
What a fantastic way to celebrate Matariki with our very first breakfast! Ka mou te wehi! 
It was great to see so many students and whanau attend our event last week.  Matariki brings people 
together to remember those that have passed, to celebrate now, feasting and to plant for the new year. 
Thank you for the overwhelming support for our students special day. We received at least 40 cans of 
spaghetti and 30 cans of Baked beans towards the breakfast. Other donations included fruit boxes from 
theTupou-Tawhai whanau, trays of breakfast berry muffins from the Rogers whanau, donations from the 
the Latoa-Levi whanau and the Webster whanau. Special thanks to Andrena and Fred Nilsen-Pene for 
cooking breakfast for us and to our parent helpers who helped with food prep and serving. It was a 
beautiful morning that we hope to continue next year.   
 

Mid-Year Reports 
You will have received your Mid-Year Reports today. The Mid-Year Report gives parents and 
whanau an indication of student learning and achievement progress at this time of the 
year.  Included in the report is a notice to parents that explains what the report means. 

Please read through the report with your children and celebrate their progress. It is great to see the 
progress our children have made so far. Thank you for supporting your children in their learning, by 
getting them to school every day and helping them at home. 
 
We wish you and your whanau a safe and fun holiday and look forward to seeing you in Term 3.  
 
 
Noho ora mai, 

Mrs Latoa-Levi 

 

31 Fraser Avenue, Northcote   Phone: (09) 480 7469 

Absences or messages: 022 519 3610   office@onepoto.school.nz 
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Matariki Breakfast 2024 

 



NOTICES 

           

                 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anna is a former primary school teacher turned foodie 

creator after winning “The Great Kiwi Bake Off”. She is on 

a mission to get kiwi kids and their whanau in the kitchen 

these school holidays. She is posting a brand-new video 

recipe at 9am every single day of the holidays – check out 

her YouTube @KiwiKidsintheKitchen. Recipes are easy to 

follow, budget friendly and super delicious. 



Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date: Event: 

Friday 5th July Term 3 ends – 1pm Finish 

Monday 22nd July  School returns 

Tuesday 30th July NIS – Road show for Year 6 students 

Thursday 1st Aug Whole School Mighty Olympic Day – more info to come 

Thursday 15th 
August 
Friday 16th August 

Northcote Intermediate School 
OPEN DAYS: For whānau to go with their Year 6 children and 
have a look at NIS during the day. 


